The Garth Surgery
We currently have a vacancy for a Medical Receptionist to join 

our busy practice.

The post is currently for 15 hours  per week. Candidates must be flexible in their approach to work and be willing to work additional hours, as and when required by the Practice. 

Applicants must be able to multitask and work under pressure and given the nature of this role, good communication skills and ability to work as part of a team are essential

Previous experience is desirable, but we would be willing to train the right candidate.

Please apply in writing, enclosing a copy of your CV to:

Carol Jackson, Practice Manager

The Garth Surgery

Rectory lane

Guisborough

TS14 7DJ

 Closing date: 17th February 2018
Only short listed candidates will be contacted

